
Senior Marine Instructor 
Fontana High School MCJROTC 
9453 Citrus Ave 
Fontana CA 92335 
 
Dear Donor, 
 
Established in 1991 at Fontana High School (Title I), the MCJROTC program is an award-
winning 17-time Naval Honor School and three-time Marine Corps Reserve Association 
(https://www.fusd.net/Page/9372).  We have a proven track record of success both in and 
outside the classroom.  Graduates from the program have gone on to attend college, 
received NROTC scholarships, and enlisted in the military.  Our cadets are active on 
competition teams and serve the community through volunteerism and community service.   
 
In 2023, the Marksmanship team placed fourth in the Nation, eighth at the Junior 
Olympics, third at States, and first at Regional Championship.  Our Academic Team 
narrowly missed qualifying for Nationals in Washington, D.C.  The Raiders Team continues 
its winning way winning at local and regional competitions.  The team took second place 
overall at the Raiders Championship in Georgia.  The Drill and Color Guard team continues 
its success at competitions at Regional and West Coast Nationals.  The team supports our 
community, including Senior Assisted Living, Latino Peace Officer Association, and 
Fontana Christmas Parade, to name a few.  Please check out our updates at 
https://www.fusd.net/Page/9643#calendar21519/20220506/month.   
 
Of course, none of this would be possible without the generous support from our 
community, which is why we need your help to continue offering our cadets the best 
opportunity for success.   
 
We would greatly appreciate your contribution to the Fontana MCJROTC program.  Please 
send the attached portion below with your tax-deductible (Tax EID# 95-6001357) charitable 
donation to Fontana High School MCJROTC, 9453 Citrus Ave., Fontana, CA 92335.  Please 
feel free to contact us at 909-357-5500 ext. 11347 or 11348. 
 
 

Semper Fidelis, 
 
 
 
R.D. MEELARP 
Lieutenant Colonel 
U.S. Marine Corps (Ret.) 

 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Please make checks payable to Fontana High School MCJROTC, 9453 Citrus Ave, Fontana, CA 
92335.   
 
Donation Amount:     Donor Information: 

 Other  $__________   Name: _________________________________________  

 Platinum  $5000    Organization: _________________________________ 

 Gold  $2500    Address: ______________________________________ 

 Silver $1000    _______________________________________________ 

 Bronze $500    

 Friend $50     Email: ________________________________________ 
 

 Optional: I am willing to do an in-person ceremonial check presentation.   
 

 

Thank you for your generosity and Semper Fidelis! 


